
It’s
 Show Time!

The 2008 Royal Adelaide Show is almost here. If you are keen to participate we would love to hear 
from you.

This year our plan is to give the community a visual on preparing their property for the upcoming 
Fire Danger Season. We have a structure within the marquee that is set up with common things that 
people need to do in and outside their homes to make them ‘Bushfire Ready’.

It will be our job to assist the general public when they are seeking information in preparing their 
home, and advise them of the types of activities they need to adopt when threatened by fire. 

As a show volunteer, you will be provided with:
• A CFS polo shirt - to wear at the show while on the stand and keep as a memento
• A CFS hat
• 2 entry tickets – one for your entry on the day you attend the stand
• Meal vouchers

This years meals will be provided by the South Australian Country Women’s Association and you will 
be entitled to either a lunch or dinner voucher, along with morning or afternoon tea depending on your 
shift.

To register your interest please contact Natasha Huber by Friday 1 August 2008.
Email: huber.natasha@cfs.org.au
Mobile: 0428 114 218
Post: GPO Box 2468 Adelaide SA 5001

Your registration of interest needs to include the following details:
• Name and return contact details (including phone numbers, email & postal address)
• CFS Brigade & position
• Number of years as a volunteer
• Polo shirt size
• Advise on times available.

Transportation to and from the Wayville Showground will be your own responsibility. Please try to use 
Group vehicle where possible. At this stage parking is not provided.

The stand will be open from 9am to 7pm, with shifts in five hour blocks (9am–2pm or 2pm–7pm) daily. 
You will need to commit to at least one full shift.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,
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